
HEALTH
FOR FORMER FOSTER YOUTH
INSURANCE

For immediate YATI 
enrollment assistance 

please contact Keogh 
Health Connection  

602-266-0397.

You may qualify for a special 
health insurance program 

called Young Adult Transitional 
Insurance (YATI). This 

insurance gives you access to 
low or no-cost medical check-
ups, prescription medicines, 

medical specialists, and doctor 
visits when you are sick.

Keogh Health Connection works 
in partnership with Children’s Action Alliance

azchildren.orgkeoghhealth.org



Is there a deadline to apply? 
You can apply for YATI at any time.  
There is no enrollment deadline. 

Where can I get more information?
If you are not already enrolled in YATI  
and are under 26, you can get help in  
applying by call Keogh Health Connection  
at 602-266-0397.

Am I eligible
18

You are eligible for YATI if you meet 
the following criteria: 
	  �Were in Arizona state or tribal foster care 

system on your 18th birthday
	  �Currently live in Arizona
	  ��Meet citizenship requirements or 

qualified immigration requirements

Does it matter how much money 
I make? To be eligible for YATI, it doesn’t 
matter how much money you make or what 
your income is. However, you may still be asked 
money related questions because it is required 
for the health insurance application process. 


